
 

 

 

 

A report on the statistics of the achievements of the College of Media at the university during the 

month of August 2024 

August 2024 

 
5- Photos of the vice 

heads of departments 

were uploaded to the 

media center drive 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

000 

7- A number of 

meetings were 

held with the Dean 

of the Faculty of 

Media, heads of 

departments, and 

the Mini-Council of 

the Faculty of 

1- A drive was 

created for 

the first 

semester 

midterm 

exams of 

2024 and the 

link was sent 

to the 

department 

heads and 

shared with 

the control. 

 

3- A request to update 

the administrative 

communication guide 

file was sent to the 

media center and a link 

to the WhatsApp 

number of Dr. 

Muhammad Mukhtar 

Al-Talkhawi, who was 

6- Dr. Mohamed 

Mokhtar Al-

Talkhawi, Vice 

President of the 

Department of 

Media, 

Postgraduate 

Studies, instead of 

Dr. Eid Al-Mohsen 

Hamed 

8-The monthly report 

of the Faculty of 

Media for the month 

of August 2024 was 

2- The process of 

uploading the midterm 

exams to the shared 

drive with the control was 

followed up and the 

process of modifying the 

exams and correcting 

errors with the 

department heads, if any, 

was followed up and all 

instructions related to the 

midterm exams and 

4- Ms. Marwa was informed of 

the update of the structure of 

the Faculty of Media on the 

site and this was done and 


